
It is with great appreciation that I appoint you to serve as a Member of the 

Ohio Soil and Water Conservation Commission.  I admire your willingness to 

serve our state and am grateful for your dedication to public service.

As governor, it is my goal to appoint the best people possible to fill these key 

positions.  We each have a duty to serve the public honorably, and with the 
utmost level of integrity and professionalism.  It is incumbent upon us to 

maintain the highest standards, striving each day to make our state a better 

place to live and do business.  I urge you to keep these expectations at the 
forefront as you serve Ohio in this capacity.

I look forward to working with you and the Ohio Soil and Water Conservation 
Commission throughout your term.  Together, we can make a difference and 

make Ohio great again. 

Dear Ms. Reed

Sincerely,

John R. Kasich

Governor of Ohio

September 29, 2011


